received 02/05/2013
Project 7375
Remediation 200366916

RE: Approved Project_7375 Remediation_200366916 Uptown 22-27 Form 27

Castro, David <David.Castro@pxd.com> Tue, Feb 5, 2013 at 9:12 AM
To: "Gintautas, Peter" <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

This pit has been closed.

David Castro

Environmental Specialist

Pioneer Natural Resources USA, Inc.
1401 17th St. Suite 1200

Denver, CO 80202

(direct) 303-675-2666

(work cell) 303-862-0894

(fax) 303-294-1275

david.castro@pxd.com

From: Gintautas, Peter [mailto: peter.gintautas@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2012 8:46 AM

To: Castro, David

Subject: Approved Project_7375 Remediation_200366916 Uptown 22-27 Form 27

Peter Gintautas, Ph.D.

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Environmental Protection Specialist - Southeastern Colorado
719-846-3091

719-679-1326 (mobile)

peter.gintautas@state.co.us


gintautp
Text Box
received 02/05/2013
Project 7375
Remediation 200366916


On Wed, Oct 24, 2012 at 10:34 AM, Castro, David <David.Castro@pxd.com> wrote:

Peter,

Please see the attached Form 27 and soil results for closure of the Uptown 22-27 pit.

Thanks,

David Castro

Environmental Specialist

Pioneer Natural Resources USA, Inc.
1401 17th St. Suite 1200

Denver, CO 80202

(direct) 303-675-2666

(work cell) 303-862-0894

(fax) 303-294-1275

david.castro@pxd.com

Statement of Confidentiality:
This message may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you receive this transmission in error,
please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments.





